Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
July 21, 2015
(Meeting was moved to August 11, 2015)
Present: Terry Benton, Anna Conca, Janice Rousselle, Rita Shelby, Anna Skorski, Irene Slezak, Fr. Tim.
Review:

· People served (07.01.14 – 06.30.15): 2,955; (since began counting 12.12.11): 11,285.

· $3,353.66 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 06.30.15: $21,574.17
· Net income thru 06.30.15: $17,557.89.
· Expenses: $4,016.28
· Donated to Parish (25%) $4,389.47
· Food certificates/cards: $9,000 (additional donation of $3,000 at the end of the fiscal year).
· Other: $8,473.26
· Total payout: $17,117.19*

      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· I have heard several individuals who have expressed their concern that those opening the store – because of ‘things that come up’ – are not as available.  Is it time to seek additional volunteers who will accept the responsibility of opening and closing the store?
· Heads’ up…. Sometime during the summer (hopefully this month) we will be having a company put down a sealant on the parking lot and re-striping.  It might affect store hours.
· What schedule are we following for: putting out winter clothing; putting out Halloween material; putting out Christmas material?

· When will the store be closed in December/January?

Other items to discuss:

· The committee felt that the number of people opening and closing the store can accommodate the needs of the store.  However, Judy Forcier will be approached by Anna Scorski to see if she would be willing to be trained so that she can substitute on occasion.  (Anna would also, if Judy is willing, do the training.)
· The re-sealing of the parking lot did not interfere with store hours.

· The committee discussed and came to an agreement about the following: winter clothing would begin to be displayed at the end of August, and donations of winter clothing would then begin to be accepted; summer clothing will be reduced by 75% during the month of September, and any remaining summer clothing will then be donated; Halloween material will be displayed beginning in September; Christmas material (although some is already being displayed) will be available at the end of October.
· GA will be closed December 20, 2015 – January 3, 2016.

· Sale of Christmas items will be reduced on November 28, 2015.

· Anna Conca asked that when a substitute is needed that instead of sending an email that she be called.  She also asked that when the price of an item is increased or decreased, that a note be left.
· Anna Conca asked if she was free to have a ‘blue light special’.  She was informed that she the authority to make that decision when she was in charge of overseeing the shift.

· The committee tabled two items for the October meeting: a discussion regarding GA possibly not taking items before the Bazaar (as it did last year), and if it is decided to implement, when would that begin; and a discussion about the Christmas ‘giveaway’ like the store did last year.
Next meeting will be October 20, 2015 at 2:00pm in the Parish Center.
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